
 
 
 

 
WOODBRIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

TOWN OF WOODBRIDGE 
SPECIAL MEETING OF OCTOBER 25, 2021 

 A special meeting of the Woodbridge Board of Education was held on Monday October 
25, 2021.  The special meeting was commenced at 7:00 pm, by Housing Study Committee 
Chairman Dominick Thomas via WebEx.  
 The focus of the special meeting was an informational session facilitated by David Fink 
representative of the South Central Region Council of Governments, who reviewed 
requirements, strategies, and best practices for preparing a state-mandated affordable housing 
plan for the Town of Woodbridge.  The special meeting was a joint meeting with: 
• The Woodbridge Town Plan and Zoning Commission 
• The Woodbridge Board of Selectmen 
• The Woodbridge Board of Finance 
• The Woodbridge Housing Study Commission 
• The Woodbridge members of the Amity Regional Board of Education. 
 Board of Education members present for the special meeting were Lynn Piascyk, Chair, 
Maria Madonick, Vice Chair and Erin Williamson. 
 At the conclusion of Mr. Fink’s presentation and a time for questions and responses the 
special meeting was concluded by consensus of all who were present 8:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kristine Sullivan, Acting Recording Secretary 


